
   

 

 

September 21, 2021 
 
Jeffrey Klein, MD 
UC Irvine - Dept of Dermatology 
30280 Rancho Viejo Rd 
San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675-1561 
 
Dear Jeff: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors and membership of the American Society for Dermatologic 
Surgery, it is my distinct pleasure and honor to recognize you with a President’s Award in 2021.   
Award recipients are selected each year by the president to honor those who have contributed 
to the specialty and/or ASDS in an extraordinary or unique way.  
 
This award is a token of my sincere appreciation and recognition for your tireless efforts 
advancing the specialty and mission and vision of ASDS.  Your discovery of the use of tumescent 
solution in conjunction with the liposuction procedure has had far-reaching implications for the 
practice of dermatologic surgery and the safety of our patients.   It is one great example of our 
pioneering spirit.   
 
I look forward to recognizing you with this award at the Annual Membership Meeting during 
the ASDS Virtual Annual Meeting.   It will be held from 11:30 am – 12:30 pm on Saturday, 
November 20. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mathew Avram, MD, JD 
President     


